
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 16TH  
 

Congratulations again to all of the gingerbread house winners!  Please 
get Mrs. Rosine your book choice right away. We would like to order 
them soon so that you have them for winter break.  All gingerbread 
houses need to be taken home next week.  
 
CLARK BAND 
Candles are in!  Thanks to our fabulous band booster members and students who came 
and sorted and boxed up orders.  Smaller orders of 4 or fewer candles will be sent 
home with students at the END OF THE DAY today.  Families with a larger order can 
pick those up after school today until 5 pm.  Please reach out as soon as possible if that 
pickup does not work for your family.   
 
 
CLARK THEATRE GUILD 
Any 6th through 8th grade student interested in trying out for the upcoming school 
musical with  the Clark Theatre Guild, there will be an informational  meeting next 
Tuesday, December 20, after school until 4:15 in the LGI room.  The meeting is for 
anyone wanting to be either on stage or on the crew.  This is not a tryout!   If you have 
questions, please see Mr. Gustas or Mrs. Arroyo. 
 
GIRLS BASKETBALL 
Reminder to any 7th or 8th grade girls wanting to try out for basketball, tryouts are 
Monday and Tuesday after school.  7th grade has tryouts from 3:45-5:15 and 8th grade 
from 5:15-6:30. 
 
CLARK HOLIDAY SPIRIT DAYS 
Holiday Spirit Days are going strong and running through our last day of school before 
break, Thursday, December 22nd! You can find the full schedule of dress-up days on 
Clark's website.   
Monday - Holiday Headgear--Wear your hats, antlers, and any other holiday 
headwear! 
 
AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION FUNDRAISER 
Don't forget to sign up for the Team Cheese Ball Challenge during Advisory or 
lunch.  Donate $10 and you are put in a draft, donate $20 and pick your team.  You do 
not have to participate in order to donate.  Our efforts truly make a difference in the fight 
against heart disease. 
 
 
YEARBOOK SALE DATES 



December 31st is the last day to order yearbooks at the current price of $35. Prices go 
up on January 1st. Order yours now!! The link is below in the parent section. 
 
 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate!!!  Collect your receipts from Strack & 
Van Til and bring them to the Clark office.  Ask your family and friends to save their 
receipts as well, so that our school can maximize the points we earn.  Every dollar spent 
earns a point towards earning education equipment.  Receipts need to be dated 
September 2, 2022 through March 31, 2023.  All receipts are due by April 12, 2023.   
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 
**************************************************************** 
WINTER BREAK  
DECEMBER 23-JANUARY 8TH 

STUDENTS RETURN MONDAY, JANUARY 9TH 

 
 
Clark Middle School Early Release Dates 
Dates (2nd Tuesday of every month/Student Dismissal 1:10 pm 
 
 

• No Early Release in January 
• February 14, 2023 
• March 14, 2023 
• April 11, 2023 
• May 9, 2023 

 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2023 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale 
now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give your 
child a keepsake for years to come.  
HOW TO ORDER A YEARBOOK: 
Visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888


job/12888 
YEARBOOK SALE DATES 
11/01 - 12/31 End of Semester Sale $35 Yearbook 
01/01 - Sold Out Last Chance to Preorder $40 
Yearbook 
*A limited number of books will be available for 
purchase in May at distribution for full price 
QUESTIONS: Contact Karen Sulek 
at ksulek@lcscmail.com 
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
********************************************************************************* 
Please remember to send a note with your student in 
the morning if you plan to pick up your student early. 
 

HAVE AN AWESOME WEEKEND!  
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